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DATE: JUNE 1, 1999 99-0178

TO: GENERAL AUDIO RESELLERS
GENERAL RESELLERS

FROM: BOB TAMBURRI

SUBJECT: DISCONTINUATION OF: HR-GP5 - GUITAR PROCESSOR
HR-MP5 - MULTI-EFFECTS PROCESSOR
HR-RC5 - REMOTE FOOT CONTROLLER
HR-RK5 - RACK-MOUNT KIT

Effective immediately, the following models will be discontinued:

Product Name Inventory Status Replacement Model*

HR-GP5 0 DPS-V55 continues as replacement model
HR-MP5 0 DPS-V55 continues as replacement model
HR-RC5 0 NONE

HR-RKS5 0 NONE

If you have any questions, please contact your Regional Audio Manager.

Good Selling,

ot Tomdursi

Bob Tamburri
Product Manager, Professional Audio Products
Broadcast and Professional Company

Sony Electronics Inc., One Sony Drive, Park Ridge, NJ 07656-8003



